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November 1, 2005

Dear Friends:

Since 2001 a new accelerator called the J-PARC has been under construction.
Although the budget is always tight for this big project, it is expected that the first
beam from J-PARC is expected in 2008, if the funding moves smoothly. On this
occasion, therefore, we would like to call for proposals on nuclear and particles
physics experiments at 50 GeV.

In the future, the call will be made periodically. The frequency and the next call will
be decided after forming the PAC.

We warmly invite you to consider possible experiments at the forthcoming facility in

Japan.
Sincerely yours,
Shoji Nagamiya Makoto Kobayashi
Director Director
J-PARC Project Institute of Particle and

Nuclear Studies



